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Net Zero Future I strongly call for a halt to any and all coal mine expansions or new workings.  

- The coal sector should not be exempt from Net Zero targets and must be regulated to reduce 
emissions..  

- NSW Government should request, no, insist upon, an indepth report from the Net Zero Commission 
on the risks that coal, and particularly any coal expansion, pose for the NSW climate and the well 
being of NSW residents.  

- This report to be a matter of urgency and to be provided no later than June 2025.  

- The Climate Change (Net Zero Future) Act 2023 should be amended to include a regulation 
ensuring that the 2030 and 2035 are not just considered but met in all future planning, especially 
by key decision makers. 


